FENTRESS COUNTY GOVERNMENT

JOHN B. MULLINIX, COUNTY EXECUTIVE

2006 HAR - 9 PL 3 40

P.O. Box 1128 Jamestown, TN 38556 E-Mail: info@fentressco.com

Т.К.А. DQC :: **931-879-7713** Fax 931-879-1579

5-00162

RECEIVED

MAR 0 8 2006

SARA KYLE, COMMISSIONER TN REGULATORY AUTHORITY

March 7, 2006

Sarah Kyle, Director Tennessee Regulatory Authority 460 James Robertson Parkway Nashville, TN. 37243-0505

Dear Ms. Kyle.

I would like to thank you for taking time to meet with us and observing the proposed service area in South Fentress and approving the petition submitted by Tennessee Waste Water As the County Executive of this great area, I am relieved and appreciative of your support. The potential for that portion of the county could never come to fruition without the decisions that you made. I hope to see our county become a foremost location in this fine state.

Again, much gratitude in your support. If you have any questions or comments concerning our recent meeting please feel free to call.

JUMY

County Executive

JBM/cms